HS2 Phase 2a 
Roadshows coming to Staffordshire in August 2021

Ahead of its arrival into Staffordshire, the team leading the design and construction of Britain’s new railway, High Speed Two (HS2), is hitting the streets with a brand-new community roadshow.
The HS2 roadshow will visit towns and cities from north to south this summer, as part of a bumper programme of community-focused activity highlighting the thousands of jobs, skills, training and new business opportunities that HS2 is creating.
The HS2 roadshow will make two stops in Staffordshire with pop up events scheduled to take place in Stafford town centre on 12th August and Trentham Garden Centre on 14th August. The events will allow residents and visitors to find out more about the plans already underway to bring Britain’s new low carbon railway to the county.
Becoming a high-speed rail destination presents huge opportunities for Stafford. HS2 is already spearheading the creation of exciting local growth plans, including the proposed regeneration of a 28-hectare site next to the town’s railway station. The Stafford Station Gateway Masterplan sets out plans for hundreds of new homes, leisure facilities and enhanced walking and cycle routes through to the town centre.
Experts from all areas of the HS2 project will be on hand at each roadshow event, armed with a wealth of resources to experience during the event or to take away. So, if you’re looking for a new career, or want to find out how your business might benefit from one of 400,000 contract opportunities generated from the first phase of construction works, then head down to the roadshow to find out more.
More about each location
· The roadshow’s first stop will be at the Walking Street Market in Stafford town centre on Thursday, 12th August. The outdoor event, which starts at 16:00 through to 21:00, will centre around HS2’s giant cubed-shaped exhibition space. HS2’s events team will be on hand to advise and support those looking for a new career, training or business opportunity.
· The second stop on Saturday, 14th August is an outdoor event at Trentham Garden Centre which will take place from 10:00 until 18:00. Local residents can find out about funding for local projects through HS2’s community and environment (CEF) and business and enterprise (BLEF) schemes, as well as learning how to get on board with the 30,000 jobs the project is supporting, alongside upcoming business opportunities.
For more information about HS2’s roadshow programme, visit hs2.org.uk/roadshow-2021
If you have a question about HS2 or our works, please contact our HS2 Helpdesk team on 08081 434 434 or email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk.
